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I urge the Committee to vote down SB 210. Voting by mail has worked well for over 

20 years. I recall the time when it was adopted and perhaps you do too. Other states 

look to Oregon's vote-by-mail system as the one to emulate to avoid all of the 

problems in-person voting presents. In a time when voting rights are being attacked 

in many states in many ways, I urge you to keep in place a system that works. As the 

saying goes, "If it ain't broke, don't fix it." 


